***************************************
****************
THE FOLLOWING IS A BROADCAST EMAIL TO ALL OVS FUNDED VICTIM ASSISTANCE PROGRAMS
***************************************
************

## Dear Colleague:

The New York State Office of Victim Services (OVS) has received a number of inquiries regarding conference costs budgeted in the 2014-15 fiscal year for the 2015 Conference that is scheduled to take place in fiscal year 2015-16. Because those costs (conference fees, airline tickets, room reservations, etc.) will be obligated close to the end of the 4<sup>th</sup> quarter, OVS will allow Victim Assistance Programs that budgeted for the conference in their 2014-15 budgets to charge the expenditures to their 4<sup>th</sup> Quarter Fiscal Cost Reports for Fiscal Year 2014-15.

On behalf of the New York State Office of Victim Services, thank you for your commitment to providing the highest quality services to innocent victim so of crime in New York State.

Sincerely,

## **Emma Graham**

Supervisor, Contract Administration

**New York State Office of Victim Services** 

Alfred E. Smith Building 80 South Swan Street, 2nd Floor Albany, NY 12210

Phone: (518) 485-0943| Fax:(518) 485-9294 | emma.graham@ovs.ny.gov

www.ovs.ny.gov